
Dear parents/carers, 

 

I am writing to let you know about a new exciting development at the academy.  As of next 

Monday (4 April) all students will be able to have a free breakfast at the academy.  The 

academy will be open from 7.45am for students to be able to come to the dining room and 

take advantage of this opportunity


